
 

 

 

 

 

 

                       
                    

                    

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The following businesses have generously contributed to our celebration and continue to support our school. Whenever you have the chance, please show your 

appreciation by supporting them too!   Is your business interested in celebrating as well, contact molly.layden@gmail.com to find out how you can help. 

Pioneer Ashwaubenon Parent Group  

The PcTO is excited to invite you to join in celebrating the amazing teachers and staff of Pioneer 

School during Teacher Appreciation Week!  This is a wonderful opportunity to show our gratitude to 

those who dedicate their time and energy to educating and supporting our students every day.   

Ideas to Help Us Celebrate: Write a Thank-You Note, Create Artwork, Share a Compliment, Volunteer Your Time 

JOIN US TO CELEBRATE 
Pioneer Teacher Appreciation Week 

 May 5-9, 2025 


